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FROM THE PRES.

As another good year draws to a close, I'd like to wish you all a Merry Christmas
and a very happy New Year. We've had some great times together, with more in store for
us in 1982. Let's all strive to make '82 amother record year for our club. We hope to
be adding a few technical seminars to our normal list of activities. Also, our "over-
the-road" trips will be in full swing starting in mid-May. Through the winter, we hope
to be actively recruilting at the major swap meets again. ’

Our salesof Club T-Shirts, Decals and Trip Plaques put over $120 in the Treasury
last month. We still have some shirts left in most sizes, so if you need any, call me
at home. Sale price still holds. The same goes for our Decals and Trip Plaques. (Yes -
Dearborn is now in). I hate to be such a salesman all the time but these items help to
x\lgeep out non-profit organization out of the "loss" column.

As of the last meeting, we talked about a possibility of a regional dues increase
from $5 to $10. This would only be after every other avenue would be exhausted. Don't
forget, it is still one heck of a deal at $10 per year, an a steal at $5. Compare the
actual benefits with those you get from the M.C.A. at $20 per year. Enough said?

I probably won't see manyof you for another month so take good care during the
holidays. Keep in touch, don't be afraid to call or stop in if you like. I'm hard to
catch, but always am ready to engage in a little "Horse Chatter". Have a good one and
Keep on 'Stangin'.

Dick Doria

THE MEETING - NOVEMBER 30, 1981

We had a packed house for the November meeting. Almost half of our active members
were in attendance.

Under 01d Business: Members were reminded that a jacket order is still open. Call
Dick or sign up at the meeting. Our January 23rd Club Dinner is being organized and all
members will be contacted by phone on the final details and reservations. Plagues were
made available for our previous trips. We had a very nice man named Bob Ensweiler as a guest.
He spoke to us on the fine points of organizing a club car show. Bob Zimmerman will be
contacting Hiller Ford on the possibility of a Spring Mustang show. We had a small dis-
cussion on parts sources and how good they were. Two of our members, Dave Jones of Dave
~._Jones Classic Mustangs and Wayne Witte of Wayne Sales and Service,told of the goods they
have available to us. Dave, a new member, offered us a 10% discount on all parts bought
through him. Wayne has been our original newsletter advertiser and has treated the members
good for some time. (Patronize our member/businessmen when you can. It strengthens our
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organization — Dick). We are still lTooking into antenna flags, more info to come on —
that.

Under New Business: We havé had some problems with Mustang Club of America renewals.
So far, they have been in our favor. Dick Doria will speak to the National on their
procedures. Bob Beauparland spoke of a few of our Winter events. The possibility of a
Regional dues increases was discussed, but tabled for now. Our newsletter printing will
probably start costing us money after the first of the year due to some changes. We have
given a tentative commitment on a Fourth of July Parade in Watertown. Wayne Witte will
pursue the details. Memorial Day in Menomonee Falls in also on our aocket. Any questions
on parades can be answered simply "First come, first served".

NEXT MEETING: JANUARY 25, 1982 at 7:30 P.M. at the Wauwatosa Savings and Loan on 27th
and College Avenue.

Please welcome the following members to our club:

0079 0080
Dave Jones Steve Gnyp
- CLASSIFIEDS -

WANTED: 3 - 2 barrel set-up for 260-289. Dick = 761-2267.

FOR SALE: Jacket XL - Black/Yellow Trim. Never worn. Needs your name on front.
Sells for $25.00. Yours for $22.00. Marlene = 421-4599.

FOR SALE: 3 - 1967 Styled Steel Wheels, used Doors, Hoods, Fenders, and miscellaneous
parts for 65-68; Black Console, Tach and Gauges for 71-73.
Mark Lien = 461-9544.

WANTED: Doors for '65 Mustang Hardtop. Have rust-free doors for trade with holes
cut on inside. Mark = 445-0680.

WANTED TO BUY: 1967 Shop Manual. Frank Rowe = Home = 1-965-2585.
Office before 4:30 = 781-3600.



